
lpo.jc.0122

STATE REP. DONNA BULLOCK
P.O. Box 202195
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2195

State Representative

Donna BullockDonna Bullock
195th Legislative District
2835 W. Girard Ave. • Philadelphia, PA 19130 • (215) 684-3738
328 Irvis Office Building • P.O. Box 202195 • Harrisburg, PA 17120-2195 • (717) 787-3480

www.RepDonnaBullock.com • RepBullock@pahouse.net
facebook.com/RepDonnaBullock •     @RepDonnaBullock FEBRUARY 2022

Dear Neighbor

There’s a brochure in my office titled “Working for 
You.”  We often hand it out at community events 
or at the office to first-time visitors. It lists the state 
services my staff and I can help you with, such as 
PennDOT matters or Property Tax/Rent Rebate 
applications. 

My District Office is one of the places you can 
turn to when you are seeking information or 
assistance from state government agencies. 
In some cases, we are limited in how much we 
can intervene, but most times, we can make an 
inquiry, help you navigate the process, or connect 
you with someone to assist you further. 

We are here for everyone. Older Pennsylvanians 
may need assistance completing an application 
for aging and older adult services. New parents 
may just need a contact at the State Treasury 
so they can start a 529 College Savings Plan. 
During the pandemic, many people contacted 
our office for the first time - for assistance with an 
unemployment claim, neighborhood food banks, 
or small business grants. 

As COVID presents ongoing challenges in the 
new year, my staff and I will continue to serve you 
in a safe and healthy environment. That means 
we may have to shift to curbside office hours or 
work remotely during surges. We may also have 
to host virtual and outdoor events to share state 
and community resources. Whether in-person or 
virtual, we want you to know that we are still here 
and still working for you.

Redistricting

Stay Connected and 
Informed. To participate 
in safe, virtual events 
and get up-to-date 
information about what is 
happening in Harrisburg 
and here in the district, 
connect with us on social 
media and by email.

Stay up to date Stay up to date 
throughout the yearthroughout the year

“Like” my page at: www.facebook.com/RepDonnaBullock.
Consider following me on Twitter at: @RepDonnaBullock.
Subscribe to the PA House Video YouTube Channel.
Visit my website at www.RepBullock.com to sign up for 
my free e-mail alerts and electronic newsletters.

Each session, I introduce legislation and work with state 
agencies to improve the lives of Pennsylvanians. This work 
is informed by current events, our shared values, and the 
experiences of my neighbors in the 195th District. I proposed 
legislation to mandate masks in schools, empower 
environmental justice communities, curb pretextual traffic 
stops, and more.

Legislation andLegislation and
Policy CornerPolicy Corner

Every 10 years, data from the U.S. Census provides 
information for the redrawing of legislative and 
congressional district lines in all states. In December, 
the Pennsylvania Legislative Reapportionment 
Commission voted on a preliminary map of proposed 
legislative districts (*see graphic). The purpose 
of redistricting is to provide elective districts that 
maintain equal representation based on population 
growth – to ensure that everyone’s vote counts 
equally. Pennsylvania is divided into 50 state 
Senatorial and 203 state House seats. We are the 
195th Legislative District. 

Regardless of the district lines, I am committed to 
representing your voice in Harrisburg. My office will 
remain available for all your state government needs.

My office can My office can 
help you with:help you with:

www.RepDonnaBullock.com
RepBullock@pahouse.net

 /RepDonnaBullock
 @RepDonnaBullock

*Map at time of newsletter printing.



The 2021-2022 budget included more than $30 
million in funding for community gun violence 
prevention programs. 

Part of the job of a state representative is to know 
the needs of residents and apply that knowledge to 
bringing back resources and funding for services and 
projects in the district that matter to us all.

In the last 6 months of 2021, more than $8.5 million 
in state investments were made in the 195th District. 
These projects included preservation of iconic 
structures, like the Coltrane House, support for 
community gardens and more. 

Investing in Our CommunityInvesting in Our Community

State Investments in the 195th District

Economic Development:
$679,000

Education Programs 
and Buildings:
$3.9M

Housing:
$2.5M

Streetscape improvements: 
$545,000

Historic Preservation and 
Blight Remediation:

$1.15M

Urban Agriculture:
$135,000

State Rep.  Donna Bullock
WORKING FOR YOU IN THE DISTRICT

2021 by the 
numbers

An Office Without WallsAn Office Without Walls
When you couldn’t come to the office, we took to the streets for community festivals, pop up offices, bike rides, and 
neighborhood walks to meet you where you live, work, and play.
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Legislation 
Sponsored
as of 11/25

Legislation
Co-Sponsored
as of 11/25

I joined Moms Demand Action and other community 
groups to advocate for gun violence prevention 

programs and commonsense gun legislation. 

(June 2021 - December 2021)
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